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PURPOSE OF THE ITEM

At our 29 June meeting members received a detailed update on the
development of the City and Hackney Placed Based Partnership which is the
local end of NHS NEL, our Integrated Care System. Members also have had
a training session on Place Based Partnership. The Director of Delivery
flagged up that a Delivery Plan for this work was in train and the purpose of
this item is to give consideration to that Plan.

OUTLINE

Attached please find a briefing paper ‘Delivering the City and Hackney
Partnership Strategy: The Integrated Delivery Plan’.

Attending for this item will be:

Nina Griffith, Director of Delivery, City and Hackney Place Based Partnership
Helen Woodland, Group Director, Adults Health and Integration

ACTION

The Commission is requested to give consideration to the report and make
any comments or recommendations as necessary.



